
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

4 November 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We have been notified today that we will be having an OFSTED inspection on Thursday and Friday of this 

week as it has been over 5 years since our last inspection. 

As a Good School, we are getting a Section 8 inspection. The aim of the Section 8 inspection is to confirm 

that we remain a good school as defined by the criteria set out in the OFSTED Inspection of Schools’ 

Handbook. 

Please find attached two documents from the Lead Inspector Mr. Graham Findlay: the first is a “School 

Inspection Guide for Parents”; the second is a letter from him outlining the process of inspection. There is a 

link in the letter to “Parent View” where you can find and fill in the OFSTED parent questionnaire. We would 

encourage you to read these documents before completing the questionnaire. The questionnaire needs to 

be completed by 11.00 a.m. tomorrow. We appreciate that this is a tight turn around, but your views are really 

important. 

As always, thank you for your support – it is appreciated. 

Best regards 

 

Mr. D. Airey 

Headteacher 

 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Dayspring Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745     Fax: 0191 523 9775 

Email: venerable.bede@venerablebede.co.uk     Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Headteacher: Mr D Airey (BSc Hons) 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs G A Booth (BA Hons/M.Ed.) 


